
 

 
 
 
 
Monday, 28th November, 2022 
 
Reindeer Run 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are grabbing our antlers and holding our very own Reindeer Run on 
Monday 5th December for Wakefield Hospice. 
 
Each child will be given a Wakefield Hospice sponsorship form to gather 
donations. They will also be provided with their own set of reindeer 
antlers for taking part. Rumour has it that Olaf and Santa Claus might be 
joining in the event too. 
 
Children are permitted to wear their P.E shoes or suitable running 
footwear to school for the day. 
 
Below is a message from Wakefield Hospice: 
 
This year’s schools Reindeer Run has attracted 27 schools with 7500 pupils 
taking part from across our local community, which is amazing. 

If every child taking part raised just £7 this would raise an incredible £50,000. 
This amount of money would make such a significant difference to our 
patients, carers and their families and it would be a thoughtful generous gift to 
Wakefield Hospice this Christmas. 

Please return sponsorship forms along with any donations to school by 
Friday 9th December. Alternatively, you can make a donation at the 
following website: 
 
https://wakefieldhospice.enthuse.com/pf/opa-ledger-lane-opa-ledger-lane 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
Mr A Bower 
Associate Vice Principal 
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